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January 5, 2022 
 
 
Dear Members, 

RE:  90-Day Notice to Membership regarding APBC email addresses 

During the 2021 Convention and a subsequent Provincial Executive Committee (PEC) meeting, the 
Union passed policy resolution 2021-01 (view here).  This resolution sought to dissolve the current 
“@apbc.ca” email addresses for the general membership, based on numerous factors detailed in the 
resolution.   

The @apbc.ca email address will be dissolved on April 4th, 2022. 

This will not prevent any member from receiving communications from the union; instead, this will 
allow the membership to register and log into the new website launching this spring with their own 
personal email address, making everything more seamless. 

We encourage all members who use this address in any capacity to log in and back up, forward, or 
clean out any emails or information that they deem necessary.  After the 90-day time period, these 
email accounts will be deleted, and any information will not be recoverable. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the resolution, please reach out to the office at 
info@apbc.ca. 

In solidarity,  

 

Jessica Chilton 
Provincial Recording Secretary 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 

JC/sb/MoveUp 

https://www.apbc.ca/files/8716/4142/6343/Convention_Policy_Resolution.pdf
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